
From:
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: OBJECTION TO "further extension of expiring provisions" Amendment Bill 2021 on 16 June 2021
Date: Friday, 2 July 2021 12:29:18 PM

From ; James Kyle

To; The Queensland’s Minister of Health and the Queensland Parliament and Australian 
Parliament.

I want to voice My Objection to the latest Public Health and Other Legislation (Further 
Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 on 16 June 2021, in the middle of 
Queensland’s Budget Sitting. The Bill extends Queensland’s Emergency Response Act 
measures a further seven months, from 30 September 2021 to 30 April 2022, with some 
measures extended to 22 May 2022.

As a member of the public that you serve I OBJECT to this extension requested above.

I also OBJECT to any state of emergency that you have placed upon the people of this 
country in the last year and a half and any that we are currently in.

The evidence that the current CV19 is NOT a pandemic is stacking up against you.

We the people DO NOT agree to this tyranny.

Regards,

James Kyle
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